
Good morning.  I hope you had a most wonderful July 4th Weekend!  Our 2021 Special Olympics Law Enforcement Torch 

Run (LETR) on June 30, 2021, was a success due to our great, supportive Agency members!  A special "Thank you" to the 

171st and Night Time Academies, Regional Training Center staff, volunteer runners, Mounted Posse, Unmanned Aircraft 

System Unit (UAS), DPS and ETS Motor Units, Honor Guard Unit, Deputy S. Ricker (DJ), Deputy M. Ziller (Supply) and our 

Air Support Unit (ASU).  Without your support and assistance, this event would not have been possible.  It was great 

seeing you, and we sincerely appreciate your participation. 

 

LETR Cotton T-Shirts are available to our members for a limited time only.  If you are interested, please send me an 

email with your quantity and size(s). Then, kindly follow up with your payment of $25.00 each via QIC 26008.  You may 

pay via check, payable to Special Olympics of Northern California, or cash.  We ask that you respond no later than Friday, 

July 23, 2021. 

 

Again, Thank you for your continued support of the Alameda County Sheriff's Office participation with the Special 

Olympics of Northern California. 

Cynthia Q. Vaughn | Secretary 

Alameda County Sheriff's Office | HQ Administration 


